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In This Issue 
• HAPPY FEET 

Upcoming Events 
Happy Feet showing 
Monday,  
29th January 7 pm 
Greater Union, Castle 
Towers, Castle Hill. 
 

To book your tickets 
please email Liz at 
happyfeet@circularkeys.
org before 3rd January 
2006. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Us 

www.circularkeys.org 

To subscribe, send an email to 
ckcfriends_subscriptions@circu
larkeys.org, with the word 
Subscribe in the subject line, 
and you'll be automatically 
added to our mailing list.  You 
can unsubscribe at any time 
by sending an email to the 
same address, but with the 
word Unsubscribe in the 
subject line. 

Come and see HAPPY FEET with us!  
Circular Keys Chorus invites you to enjoy an exclusive showing of the toe-
tapping comedy adventure, HAPPY FEET, with us.   We were proud to be 
part of the combined choir that recorded some of the sound track at Fox 
Studios earlier this year.  The showing will be at Castle Towers Greater 
Union on Monday, 29th January 2007 at 7 PM.  Adult tickets are $13 and 
children/seniors are $10.   

We need to confirm numbers as soon as possible.  If you would like to join 
us, please telephone Liz Vrhovsek on 9630 2661 or email Liz at 
happyfeet@circularkeys.org with the number of seats you would like to 
reserve by Wednesday, 3rd January. 

 

Synopsis 
Truly a film for all ages, Happy Feet is set deep in Antarctica. Into the land 
of the Emperor penguins where each needs a Heartsong to attract a soul 
mate, a penguin is born who cannot sing. Our hero Mumble, son of 
Memphis and Norma Jean, is the worst singer in the world… however, as it 
happens, he is a brilliant tap dancer!  

This family film opened at No. 1 in the US and is expected to be the hit of 
the summer holidays in Australia.  




